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Please do not allow Cooke Aquaculture to expand and extend net pen aquaculture in Puget Sound.
Past events have proven the serious pollution and water quality risks posed by this industry. Please
make sure these are fully considered during this permitting process. If that occurs then it will be
obvious that this kind of commercial use does not belong in Puget Sound.


